
BICS THIS WEEK
Candy Cane Lane
Please Bring Donations!
BICS Student Council is hosting a Holiday Garage

Sale called Candy Cane Lane. Proceeds support the

Bowen Island Christmas Hamper. Please clean out

your house and look for new or gently used items

that you can donate for our sale. Bring donations of

toys, stuffies, games, books, kitchenware and

housewares, decorations, jewelry, scarves/mitts, and

gift bags/wrapping paper to the office (in a box or a

bag) between December 2-13th. Volunteers will be

needed to support students with shopping and

wrapping. On December 18th, each student will visit

Candy Cane Lane to purchase one or two items to

give to family members. The cost is by donation with

a suggested amount of $1 - $2 per item. 

Upcoming dates: 
December 2-13th: Bring in donations for Candy

Cane Lane (Garage sale -see below)

December 18th: Candy Cane Lane Garage Sale

December 20th: Family Winter Singalong at

11:15am and 12:10 dismissal

Parents as Literacy Partners:
Thank you to parents who attended our Parents as

Literacy Partners education night on Tuesday with

District Vice Principal of Early Learning, Mary

Parackal. To view the slides viewed at the

presentation please Click Here .Please connect with

your child’s classroom teacher to learn more about

ways to support your child with reading at home. 

HighlightsHighlights
Monday (December 9)

Pods assembly (students go to their classrooms

first)

Tuesday
12:55 Choir

Wednesday  
12:35pm Grade 6/7 Band

Thursday  
12:35 pm Grade 6/7 Band

Friday 
Term 1 Learning Updates go home 

12:55 Choir

Hot lunch: From the PAC: Due to a shortage of

pot pies, we will be serving Chicken Noodle

soup and buns instead. We apologize for the

last-minute change but this was out of our

control. We appreciate your understanding. 

December 9-13, 2024December 9-13, 2024

Upcoming Events
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